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​Mike,
I was on flight #22 (in the red bus) and I want to convey my sincere "Thank You"  to you, the executive committee, and all the Members at Large (the Blue shirts).    This was a once in a life time moment!
As a Vietnam veteran we did not receive a warm welcome home - this trip makes up for that and then some!
What impressed me the most was how hard all the volunteers worked to make this so successful.   I was surprised at all those "RED SHIRT" volunteers,  who probably do not get much recognition.
I was on the first bus to leave for the airport and I met a Red Shirt lady (Marge) who lives 30 miles north of me near Hurley.  She was also there when I returned that night.  Her husband is also a red shirt.
Before the trip I had some questions and Roxanne helped to resolve that matter.  And I enjoyed seeing  Jim Campbell's photos of the trip.
All the volunteers need to be commended for  the efforts!
Bob
